

Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Bishop

25th March 2019

Parkland Rangers EASTER Holiday Club

Dear Parents/Carers

We are pleased to announce that we are offering child care provision during the first week of the Easter holiday.

This will be offered from Monday 15 April to Thursday 18 April between the hours of 8.30am and 4pm. The cost per day will be £15 and this will not include lunch so you will need to provide a packed lunch for your child. The holiday club will be held in our year 4 building and access will be available at the rear of the school via Countesthorpe Road.

In order to secure your child's place, simply log in to ParentPay. There will be a separate booking item for the Easter Holiday Club. Please note, places will be offered on a first come first served basis and there will be a limit to the number of places available due to staffing ratios. Whether it is viable to run a session, will depend on numbers signed up for that day. If a session needs to be cancelled due to low numbers, we will inform you of this decision as soon as we can.

If you have not yet activated your ParentPay account, then please contact the school office and an activation/login letter will be provided.

If your child does not usually attend Parkland Rangers, then you will be required to complete a registration form to provide emergency contact details. This will need to be provided before your child attends the holiday club and a form can be obtained from the school office. You will still be required to make the actual booking on ParentPay.

Please note that bookings for the Easter Holiday Club will close on Thursday 11 April at midnight.

Should you have any queries, then please contact the school office or email Parkland Rangers on parklandrangers@dsatparkland.org

Yours sincerely

Shower

Mrs. S. Bishop Headteacher

St Thomas Road, South Wigston, Leicester, LE18 4TA

Tel: 0116 278 2142

Email: admin@dsatparkland.org Website: www.parklandprimary.co.uk



